Our Lady of the Nativity School

7 Somers Street, Lawson 2783
Phone: (02) 4753 2200
www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au

2.09.19

Dear Stage 2 Parents/Caregivers,

We need to inform you that as of today Mrs Nyree Fisher will commence a period leave until the
end of this term and will return at the beginning of Term 4.

While Nyree is taking leave, Mrs Cherie Baddock will teach Stage 2 on Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday, while Mrs Helen Shields will teach Stage 2 on Monday and Friday. As you can see your

children will be in very good hands and we thank these wonderful teachers for stepping in to
support our students and this community!

I know you join me in wishing Nyree a fabulous break and we look forward to welcoming her back
at the start of Term 4.

With sunshine,

Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz
Principal



